
 

 
ENEL: CLARIFICATION REGARDING THE AGREEMENT WITH 
ARTEMIS 
 
 
Rome, 12 October 2006 - With reference to press reports about an agreement 
between Enel and Artemis, published today by Les Echos and the Financial Times, 
Enel states that this was one of the hypothesis considered in the past which is no 
longer valid as of today. 
 

 


